Amphenol

Advanced Sensors

Date: 2019/12/04
Subject: NPA-201 Production Warning
To: Our Customers

Amphenol Advanced Sensors is in the process of moving the manufacturing location of our NPA-201
product. We will continue manufacturing NPA-201 but there will likely be an interruption in production.
This may result in our lead times going beyond 52 weeks for un undetermined period of time.

Please be assured that Amphenol Advanced Sensors is dedicated to serving their new and existing
customers. We are currently securing a guaranteed production window to ensure continuity of supply.
At this point of time we encourage you to place orders before January 31 2020. We will review the
volumes for all new orders. Please be advised that new orders are Non-Cancellable & Non-Returnable.

We very much appreciate your support and acceptance. Any further question please contact your
Amphenol Account Manager.

Thank you

floreeae

Irina Pozdnyakova

Product Line Manager
+1-510-661-6140
Irina.Pozdnyakova @ Amphenoi-
Sensors.com




